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Invitation to Celebrate with us! 
 
It will be 50 years since the inaugural Deaf 
Golf National Championships was held in 
Perth in 1971.  
 
This is a significant milestone we want to 
celebrate with you at the 26th Deaf Golf 
Championships that will be held at the Novotel 
Vines Resort 23-26th October 2021. 
 
There will be a presentation on DGA’s history 
and a gala dinner for everyone including 
original members who participated in the first 
Championships. 
 
Stay tuned for more details on this fantastic 
event and we hope to see everyone there! It will 
be a memorable event.  

                   Don’t miss out! 
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26th Deaf Golf Australian Championships  
23-26th October 2021 Novotel Vines Resort – Deaf Golf Australia is 
delighted to confirm Deaf Golf Western Australia (DGWA) will host the 26th 
Deaf Golf Championships at the Vines Resort Perth Western Australia next 
October over the weekend of 23rd October through to Tuesday 26th October. 
 
Entry forms and event information are now available to download directly 
from our website at :- 
                               deafgolfaustralia.com.au 
 
With the COVID-19 Pandemic swirling all around us pretty much all year, we 
remain hopeful that the virus will wiped out by the middle of next year. There 
are encouraging reports worldwide that a COVID-19 vaccine may be here 
sooner than we think. However, should the pandemic continue to persist by 
July or August 2021 we will make a decision to proceed with the 
Championships. We will work in close consultation with the DGA State reps 
and keep everyone informed. 
 
In the meantime, we encourage you to download the programme and entry 
form and register your entries early! Be assured that if the event is cancelled 
you will get your registration monies refunded in full. Bring on 2021! 

Mark these dates in your diary now – It is less 
than two years before we head to Newcastle for the golf 
at the Deaf Games - 16 April through to 23 April. Start 
saving now. The golf will be held at Newcastle’s 
Waratah Golf Course.  
 
To help the Games Organisers plan ahead we have 
created a very brief online survey so we can prepare 
accordingly. To complete the survey just click in the link 
on our website :- www.deafgolfaustralia.com.au 

    

 

      


